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Appreciate your time and dedication for what can be a thankless job.  

I briefly want to express my appreciation and acknowledgement of Mark Latham and his wisdom 

to remove people that would want to clog up our system with petty trivialities.  

Yes, we want everyone to express and feel heard. But in the scenario with Burns vs Gaynor I think 

there has been 34 complaints from Burns. I believe this simply needed to be just 2 men that just 

need to eyeball each other and have a mature adult dialogue. Instead me you and the remainder of 

the country are financing these squabbles with two boys in the playground.  

WE HAVE BIGGER FISH TO FRY.  

 

Let wisdom prevail !   

Thank you  

 

Julian Rogers  


